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MEMORANDUM 
HR#17-20 

 
March 16, 2020 

 
TO:  Department Directors  

Deputy Directors  
Administrators 

 
FROM: Peter Long, Administrator Peter Long 
  Division of Human Resource Management 
 
SUBJECT: Nevada Certified Public Manager Program (NVCPM) – Class 17 Sessions 

Postponed 
 
 
With the rapidly evolving COVID-19 pandemic, effective immediately the remaining Class 17 
sessions of the Nevada Certified Public Manager Program are postponed until further notice. I 
make this decision with regret but do so in the interest of employees’ health and welfare. 
 
The NVCPM Program Administrator and the Office of Employee Development Manager will 
work with the Class 17 members to reschedule the sessions once public health and safety are no 
longer a concern. 
 
We appreciate your understanding as we all take precautions to stop the spread of the COVID-19 
virus. Should you have any questions, please contact Rob Horgan, Employee Development 
Manager, at 702-486-2913. 
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